
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0009
Date: Thursday, June 3, 2021 5:22:45 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 3:26 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-06-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0009

-- Name --
Anne Busk

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Residential client

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As we struggle through our second year with covid 19 and families are struggling daily to pay bills and feed their
children, this is NOT the time to raise delivery charges with Brantford Power. How can it possibly cost more to
deliver the product today than it did 5 years ago, when all pipes are already in place?
This is just another display of greed by a company who gives hundreds of thousands in bonuses to the CEO of the
company thanks to citizens of Brantford who have to soak up the payment through increases to our bills.
This is both un-necessary and unfair to all residents of Brantford. I strongly oppose this motion to raise the delivery
cost.

-- Attachment --




